

Telford Infant School

Headteacher: Mrs S.A. Oustayiannis

Kelvin Road Lillington LEAMINGTON SPA CV32 7TE

Telephone: (01926) 425544 E.Mail: admin2326@welearn365.com

www.telfordinfant.co.uk

5th September 2019

Dear Parents,

Welcome back to a new school year. The children have settled quickly into their new classrooms and routines and have lots of memorable learning to look forward to.

We value our strong partnership with parents and to help support this, we have updated our Home School Agreement. This outlines the school's commitment to you and your child, your commitment to the school and your child's commitment to their learning and behaviour. A paper copy of this will be inside your child's book bag on Friday.

Please take the time to read the Home School Agreement and share it with your child. Your child will already be familiar with our 'ways to help me learn' and will be able to tell you about them.

At our Learning Reviews during the last week of this half term you will be ask to sign to demonstrate your commitment to the Home School Agreement.

If you have any questions about the Home School Agreement please ask your child's current class teacher.

Kind Regards

Louise Roberts Deputy Headteacher

L Robery















